
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Town 

Board of the Town of Skaneateles of New York, at Town Hall, 24 Jordan Road, 

Skaneateles, New York, on the  20th   of  February, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. concerning proposed 

Local Law No. 2020-A, entitled “A Local Law Regarding the Date for the Board of 

Assessment Review to meet and to hear complaints regarding Real Property Tax 

Assessments in the Town.”   

 

The purpose of said Local Law is to comply with the requirements of NYS law that 

Towns set a date for the Board of Assessment Review to hear complaints from taxpayers 

in relation to real property assessments, and to set that date for the Town’s Board of 

Assessment Review to meet to hear complaints in relation to real property assessments in 

the Town as the fourth Tuesday in the month of May, commencing during calendar year 

2020 pursuant to New York Real Property Tax Law Section 512 (1-a). 

  

A copy of the proposed Local Law is available for review at the Town Clerk’s 

Office of the Town of Skaneateles, 24 Jordan Street, Skaneateles, New York and on the 

Town of Skaneateles website www.townofskaneateles.com. 

 

 

An opportunity to be heard in regard to such proposed Local Law will be given at 

the hearing to those favoring or opposing the same as well as any comments on the 

environmental significance, if any, of the proposed local law. 

 

 

DATED:  Skaneateles, New York 

  January 24, 2020 

 

 

 

      Julie A. Stenger, Town Clerk 

      Town of Skaneateles 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.townofskaneateles.com/

